From: [

To: "john.b.bergant” >

Sent: Wednesday, 26 Feb, 2020 At 20:38

Subject: Taynuilt Community Council and Inverawe Community Woodland

Hello John

| refer to your request for the support of Taynuilt Community Council on behalf of Inverawe
Community Woodland and can confirm the following.

Your request was discussed at our public meeting on16/09/19 with all those present minded
to support subject to sight of your draft constitution.

That being subsequently received TCC agreed to support the aims and objectives of ICW at
our public meeting on 18/11/109.

I've attached the minutes of 18/11/19 for your information.

Best Regards

Davie Sloss

Convenor Taynuilt Community Council





